
Do you need someone to stand with you right now? 

It appears you are being harassed.

I can text BART Police 510.200.0992, contact the train 
operator, or report using the BART Watch App.

Just ask me to “Call someone.”



Our Story of Courage

Learn more about the effort 
at bart.gov/NotOneMoreGirl

NOT ONE
MORE GIRL

Take the survey:
bart.gov/courage




